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UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

 

Committee Meetings 

City Hall - 7th Floor 

10:00am 

  

August 21, 2019 

September 18, 2019 

October  16, 2019 

November 20, 2019 

No Meeting in December 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
End of Summer Family Day 

Marine Corps Ball 

Thanksgiving  Gift Card Drive 

Christmas Dinner / Party 

 
 
 

 

  
  

 

 

 

Your tax deductible donation (as allowed by law) for any of our events can be mailed to us: Anaheim 13th 

MEU Adoption Committee, 154 Jerrilee Lane, Anaheim, CA 92807.  Donations can also be dropped off 

at City Hall, 7th Floor or to arrange for a pickup, please call 714-637-5575.  If you prefer, you can send a 
check made payable to the Committee. 

Several members of the Committee attended the Sgt. Major Post and Relief Ceremony at Camp Pen-

dleton on July 26 as we said “good-bye” to one Sgt. Major but welcomed another.  As the sword was 

relinquished from one to the other we reflect on the accomplishments of the last several years and 

look forward to the accomplishments still to come.  Best of luck to our outgoing Sgt Major, not only as 

he relinquishes the sword but retires after nearly 28 years of service.  We wish him and his family well 

in this new chapter of their lives.  SEMPER FI and THANK YOU for your many years of service !!! 

WELCOME TO THE 13TH MEU !! FAIR WINDS AND FOLLOWING SEAS !! 



Get Involved 

                  Stay Connected  
    Adoption Committee Website:  anaheim13thmeu.org 

    Facebook:  facebook.com/13thMEU 

    Semper 5K Website:  semper5k.org 

    Semper 5K Facebook:  facebook.com/Semper5k 

Write 

If you would like to send a letter 

or card of support to a member 

of the 13th MEU, please send it 

to: 

 

“Any Marine” 

     c/o Chaplain Charlie Owens 

13th MEU 

P.O. Box 555636 

    Camp Pendleton, CA  92055 
 

Donate 
 

The Anaheim 13th MEU Adoption 

Committee is a volunteer based, 
citizen-run 501 (c )(3) non-profit 

organization.  We rely solely on 

corporate and individual donations 

in our support of the Marines,  
Sailors and families of the 13th 

MEU. 

 

Donate through PayPal - Address: 

Anaheim13thMEU@gmail.com 

 

Charity ID #80-0153575 

 

 

Friends of the Committee 
  

Albertsons - St College & South 

Ambassador Automotive 

Anaheim Discovery Christian 

School 

Anaheim Hills Rotary Club 

Circle C Storage, Orange 

Crosby Insurance 

Disneyland  Resort 

Dwight Reilly 

Enterey Life Sciences  

Consulting 

Jeanne Spence 

Kiwanis Club of Greater  

Anaheim 

Knights of Columbus,  

Council #9195 

Lillian Treiberg 

Meghan Shigo 

Orange Republican Women  

Federated 

Selman Chevrolet 

Team Swolen  

The Rock Community Church, 

Anaheim Hills 

Vietnam Veterans of America - 

Chapter 756 

This is a non-federal entity.  It is not a part of the Department of Defense or any of its components and it has no governmental status. 

Thank you for your  

service - the Committee 

wishes you well as you move 

on to your next assignment !!! 

Enjoy your Rudis and we 

hope you fondly remember 

Anaheim when you  

look at it !!! 

Thank you for your service and your sacrifice.  Continuing prayers for the Currier Family.  

May Corporal Currier (13th MEU) continue to rest in peace ! 



Thank you to the 

Anaheim Hills 

Community 

Council and the 
Anaheim 

Chamber of 
Commerce for 

another wonder-

ful event celebrat-
ing  America’s 

243rd birthday. 
The event was 

held on July 4 in 

Anaheim Hills.  
Thank you to the 

Marines who 
came up from 

Camp Pendleton 
to participate.   

The Color Guard 

is always a great 
addition to any 

event.  It was a 
wonderful, sunny 

day filled with fun 

events, a great 

parade, good 

food, patriotism, 
great music and 

an amazing fire-
works display.   

 

Thank you to the 

four Brownie who 

carried the Com-
mittee’s banner in 

the parade !  So 
cute and such a 

good job ! 

 

Pictures courtesy of 

John Luciano and 
Margie Stephens. 


